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October 24, 2023 
 

Parking On The Sidewalk 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians of D. Newlin Fell Elementary School, 
 
  Due to safety concerns, please do not park your car on the sidewalk 
when dropping off or picking up your child. Parking on the sidewalk 
creates an unsafe pathway for students, parents, and staff. We trust that 
all parents will support this safety measure. If there are any questions, 
comments, concerns, please contact the main office. As always, thank 
you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
       Mr. Ashe, Principal 
       Mr. Ashe, Principal 
 
 
 
 


